HORNING PARISH COUNCIL NEWS – JANUARY 2018
A Grateful Thank You

The parish council would like to thank Gillian Jeckells, Bernice Dunham and councillor Andrew Darby for the time they recently spent cleaning the benches and pathway outside St Benet’s Hall. Without assistance such as this the parish council would really struggle to keep our village neat and tidy.
Village “ Speed Watch Group”.

Despite appealing on a number of occasions for a parishioner to take on the role of Speed Watch Co-ordinator as yet we have had no volunteers coming forward.
Unless a suitable person is identified in the very near future I am afraid that the parish council will have no alternative other than to hand the equipment back to the county council’s speed watch team.

Should we reach that point we would unfortunately be forced to disband the village’s own speed watch team. If any parishioners are interested in finding out more about what this role involves, please contact the Parish Clerk who would be pleased to provide any information needed

Parish Councillor Vacancy.

Owing to one our parish councillors recently moving away from the village we  have a vacancy for a councillor.
If any parishioners who are eligible to serve on the council wish to learn more about what this role entails, or wish to be considered for this post, please contact the Parish Clerk.

Next Parish Council Meeting:
The next meeting will be held on Monday 5th. February 2018, at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall.

Members of the public are very welcome to attend the meeting.
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